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“In response to Management’s intention to commit notably to maintaining 
employment and statuses throughout Suez Environnement, the Works’ Committee 
voted, by a small majority, in favour of the plan to float Suez Environnement on the 
stock exchange within the framework of the proposed GDF-Suez merger, on the 
basis of the documents submitted to the Works’ Committee on 1 October 2007. The 
Works’ Committee will remain vigilant regarding the implementation of this plan and 
particularly to the correct application of these commitments.” 

 

 


